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Applications are now open for cross-semester courses starting in February
On 15th October, the mid-term admission procedure started: applications are now open for higher education courses starting in February 2023.
Candidates have until 15th November 2022 to decide which university or college they want to study at. The thresholds are expected to be announced on 24 January 2023. 
Information on the procedure, rules and the courses advertised can be found on felvi.hu.
In the cross-semester procedure, higher education institutions mainly offer Master's degrees. In recent years, 75-85% of applicants have applied for a Master's degree in this procedure. Master's programs - both scholarships and self-financing - are open to those who have obtained the higher education qualification required for their chosen course by January 2023 at the latest.
